
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 
Wednesday, January 23, 2019 

 
HOT LUNCH: Popcorn Chicken  
 Charbroiled Hamburger  
 Salad Bar  
 Milk  
  
BIRTHDAYS:   No birthdays today  
 

1. We will be having our TGIF fun night on Friday January 25th, remembers this is for Gurrie 
students only.  Tickets will be sold in the cafeteria starting today and sales will end on 
Friday January 25th.  Tickets will only be sold in the cafeteria with a signed permission 
slip.  You can get a permission form from your advisor or you can print one out from the 
Gurrie web page.  If you have any questions please ask your advisor. Also, back by 
popular demand the Hippo game! 
 

2. Attention students interested in the 6th annual Geography Bee. The opening rounds of 
official competition will be held on Thursday, January 24th.  Competition will start right 
after school in Rm. 215 and wrap-up at 4pm.  See Mr. Sullivan if you are interested in 
participating or if you have any questions. 

 

3. Attention cheerleaders: The end of the season cheer party will be held at Flying High in 
Hickory Hills on Friday, February 1 from 6:30 to 8:30 pm. We will have awards, snack 
and gym time. The cost is $20 per person. Also, uniforms must be returned on January 
24th between 3:15 – 3:45. If you have any questions contact Ms. Drenning.  
 

4. Attention students there will be a choir meeting on Thursday, January 24th in the band 
room. Ms. Murphy will meet with the seventh and eighth graders during their lunch 
time to let them know about choir. Please note that the first rehearsal has been 
changed, we will meet on Tuesday, February 5th at 7:20 am. 
 

5. Attention Tiger Nation!  
If you are interested in joining the girls volleyball team, 7th grade tryouts will be held 
after school on Thursday, January 24th. Please have your rides ready to pick you up at 
5:00 PM.  You will need athletic clothes, gym shoes, and a tryout waiver form in order to 
participate.  
 
If your number is listed for a second tryout, both grades will meet after school on 
Monday, January 28th for the final round.  
 
Please see Coach Olson or Coach LaBud for a waiver or with any questions that you 
have.  

 


